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Prayer
Margaret Grey has prepared our prayer for this newsletter. To receive
regular prayer topics for our parish by email please contact Margaret:
mgreyfpi@hotmail.com. 

We give thanks for Her Majesty the Queen, for her hard work and long service
and for her faith. Lord God we pray that her health remains good and we ask
for Your strength and protection over her and for Your loving presence to
comfort her in sorrow and refresh her with new vigour for the coming Jubilee
year. Amen.
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Keep in Contact! 

Minister and Parish Contact Details:
Phone: 07508 823512
Email: rev-richardhanford@hotmail.com.
Rev Richard’s day-off is Mondays but leave a message and someone will get back to you.

We invite you and our whole community to join us this month…

Family Church: Sunday 20th February, 4pm,
St Paulinus Hall 
Worship for all ages including crafts, games, the
outdoors, music, stories and prayer. 

Hope and Light Service: Sunday 27th February,
10.30am, St Paulinus Church 
Come and light a candle to remember that Jesus is
the light of the world. 

Sunday Services in February 
6th: 10.30am, St Giles Ollerton Village. Holy Communion. 

13th: 10.30am, St Paulinus New Ollerton. Holy Communion.
20th: 10.30am, St Matthew’s Boughton. Holy Communion.
20th: 4pm, St Paulinus Hall New Ollerton. Family Church. 
27th: 10.30am, St Paulinus New Ollerton. Hope and Light

Service. 

The Alpha Course: Begins Ash Wednesday, 2nd March 

We’re relaunching our home groups by meeting together to do
the Alpha Course. All are welcome who want to join together to
pray, read the bible and get to know others as well as those with
questions about what it is to know Jesus.  
Please contact Rev Richard if you would like to attend.
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